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 Enchanted Care Families: 
 

I am excited to welcome a few new summer team members to our Enchanted Care 

team for camp! Mr. Patrick is excited to spend the summer with us and create some 

fun memories with our Blue Crew! Mr. Krishiv will also be joining our team for the 

summer! He will be working with Ms. Izabella and our Purple Crew! Ms. Ashton is 

here to join our team for the summer and school year! She will be helping out in all 

our crews throughout the day. I hope you’ll join me in welcoming them to the team. 

 

I am super excited to announce Ms. Kensie has been promoted to the Assistant 

Principal position! She has been a part of our team for two years as a crew leader 

and is elated to begin her new role. Ms. Kensie will be training our new team 

members while transition to her new role. Please join me in congratulating her!  

 

Everyone is exciting for all the fun activities and field trips we have planned for 

July. We did have to make a few adjustments to the calendar. We work very hard to 

plan a fun and extensive summer camp for our campers. Sometimes those plans 

have to change. Due to a transportation conflict, we are changing the location of our 

Field trip to Smith Park. Luke a Magician cancelled all his booked events for the 

whole summer. Our event was schedule for August 3rd. Ms. Kensie and I plan to 

take the kiddos to the Powell Splash pad to experience a different slash pad. We will 

also have a frozen treat brought in that day. These changes are notes below. They 

were also updated on the attached July calendar.  

 

In addition to our calendar, our entire Enchanted Care Columbus team participates 

in an annual giving event each summer. This year we have planned a market wide, 

Cycles for Smiles event. The details are included here: 

https://www.smore.com/2w8rv 

 

Please let me know if you have any concerns or questions and I will be more than 

happy to assist you.  

 

Wishing You Well, 

Mallory Harney, Floating Principal 
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Events and News:  
Attention: Attached is our July Summer calendar! There are a few 

dates where the location has changed on our calendar!  

July 5th Closed for Independence Day 

July 9th Emily Traphagen Park: Whitetail Loop and Meadow Trail  

July 21st Kona Ice visit at 3PM in the parking lot  

July 23rd Cycles for Smiles: Ride on toy/bike day and last day for 

donations to Children’s hospital  

 

New program! We are rolling out a new program for parents to 

participate in becoming a Parent Ambassador for our school. 

Please let Te-Asia know if this is something you are interested in!  

Reminders and Updates: 

Drop Off and Pick-Up: Just a friendly reminder, you must walk your 

child into the building each morning and come into the building 

for pick-up. We do our best to have someone up front during pick-

up and drop-off, but sometimes we are needed elsewhere in the 

building. Currently, we are also requiring masks for all students and 

adults. Thanks for your understanding.  

Family Handbook with Covid updates- We have updated our 

Family Handbook to include a COVID consent form 

acknowledging voluntary return to school. The email of the revised 

handbook was sent to all currently enrolled families.  We will issue 

the handbooks through DocuSign, an electronic signature and 

tracking system, please make sure you sign and submit if you 

haven’t already. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Tuition is due Monday. If payments are not made by noon on 

Tuesday, a $25 late payment fee will be charged. Please check 

your email for our updated payment policy. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


